
From: Godfrey, Rob
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/28/2011 3:25:01 PM
Subject: FW:

From: Godfrey, Rob
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2011 3:38 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject:

gov. nikki haley told me she didnt know dr. paula orr was an african american woman when she removed her from 
the musc board and replaced her with a white male doctor. and the governor told me she did it at the request of 
democratic lawmakers in the legislature. sot:5:54.. the same minority senators who are complaining about her being 
removed, thats the same group that asked me to put this person on! so.. the democrats actually came to you and said 
lets replace her? yes. had you known she was a black woman, would you have reconsidered perhaps? i would have 
questioned them. 6:12.
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